San Joaquin County proposes to implement a project at Stockton Metro Airport. These improvements would encroach upon a regulated (100-year) floodplain. A map showing all of these projects can be found at www.flystockton.com/floodplainmap on map Panel ID 06077C0945F. This project would include the following components:

Cargo ramp expansion including the following components
· A 190,000 square-foot cargo apron expansion. 
· One 80,500 square-foot cargo sorting facility.
· One 189,000 square-foot truck staging, circulation, and loading area. 
· One 263,000 square-foot truck staging, circulation, and loading area.
· A 25,000 square-foot employee parking lot.
· An 82,300 square-foot asphalt parking apron.
· A 34,000 square-foot access roadway
· One 107,000 square-foot cargo sorting facility.

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable federal environmental laws for these projects are being carried out in accordance with FAA Order 1050.1F and Executive Order 11988, Floodplain Management. The impact on the floodplain is expected to be negligible and would not result in an adverse impact on the floodplain’s natural and beneficial floodplain values. 

If requested, a Public Meeting to review the project and provide comments will be granted in conjunction with FAA policy and floodplain review. If you would like to request a meeting, please contact Mr. Ronald K. Elliott, Deputy Director of Aviation, by phone at (209) 468-4707 
or by email at relliott@sjgov.org. You may also provide written comments August 13, 2018 -
September 12, 2018.
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